
 

 

 

 

We love having new people.  If you are new, please fill in the 
connect card. We would love to get to know you. If you are a 
regular, we would love to hear your prayer points, questions, 
or feedback through the connect card. 

Announcements 

Join a Growth Team 
Growth Teams will be starting in the last week of 
January. If you aren’t part of one, speak with Ben 
(0428 196 064).  

Prayer meeting - save the date! 
Our first prayer meeting of 2024 will be on 
Thursday 22 February, at the Newington 
Community Centre. Please save the date and 
plan to make it!

Giving to 
Auburn Anglican 
In cash: 
Place your gift in the black box at 
the back of church 

By direct debit: 
Account name:  
St Philips Anglican Church Auburn 
BSB: 032 326 
Account number: 221299 

Contacting 
Auburn Anglican 
Tim Cocks, Pastor 
tim@auburnanglican.org 

Hugh Jonas, Assistant Pastor 
hugh@auburnanglican.org 

Ben George, Assistant Pastor 
ben@auburnanglican.org 

www.auburnanglican.org

Sunday January 14, 10am: 

What you need to know about 
false teachers

http://www.auburnanglican.org
http://www.auburnanglican.org


“What you need to know about false teachers” 
2 Peter 2

1. False teachers will come (vs 1-3a)  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

2. God will rescue the godly and punish these false 
teachers (vs 3b-10a) 

  

3. Be on guard against false teachers (vs 10b-22) 


